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Sacramento Partner Discusses Potential Impact of Reviving the
IWC
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In an interview with Align Public Strategies’ podcast “Working Lunch,” Ben Ebbink discusses the

fact that the Industrial Welfare Commission (IWC) is potentially being revived in California, and he

explains that this could have momentous consequences for the restaurant industry.

Throughout the interview Ben helps listeners fully understand the moving parts of the IWC and what

its revival might mean for restaurant operators.

To listen to the full interview visit Episode 298 of “Working Lunch” available on Sound Cloud.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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